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                                          Circular
Chhath Puja Holiday



Circular No.GGS/2024/25/009                                                                                       Date : 06-11-2024

Dear Parents 

Please note that the school shall remain closed on November 7  2024 (Thursday) on account of Chhath Puja, as per the directives issued by Delhi Government. The school will reopen on 8th November as usual.  

Regards 
Team GGS
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